CLLEAR VISTA SCHOOL.

Re: Next Year’s bell schedule.

Dear Parents / Guardians,

With the changes to bussing times next year, we are changing Clear Vista’s bell schedule to
better support students. Students will be able to enter the school at 8:20 am next year with
instruction beginning at 8:40 am. Our first 20 minute recess will begin at 9:52 am. The lunch
break will be from 12:04 pm to 12:56 pm and will consist of a recess followed by lunch. Classes
will end at 3:20 pm. If you have any questions please feel free to contact me by phone on June

28 or by email at aaron.weimer@wrps11.ca. | hope you and your family have a wonderful
summer break and | look forward to seeing your children at Clear Vista on August 30.

Sincerely,
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Aaron Weimer (he/him)
Acting Principal, Clear Vista School
Treaty 6 Territory
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